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MEETING LOCATION: The January 15, 2005, LARG meeting will be at 8:30 in the Leesburg Holy
Trinity Lutheran church at 605 West Market Street. The church is located at the intersection of
Market Street and Catoctin Circle on the west side of town. It is just east of the bypass. From the
Bypass, take the Leesburg exit at the west end of town and the church is on the right just past the
stoplight. Please enter through the door on the east side of the building where you will see both
steps and a ramp by the door.

Happy New Year to all! This Newsletter is a special pre-meeting edition to alert you to some
special things that will be going on at the January club meeting on January 15, 2005.

First, we will be conducting election of officers for 2005. 

Second, Denny, KF4TJI, has put together a special LARG calendar for this new year. These
calendars will be available for purchase at the club meeting, and all proceeds will go to the
club.

Last, and even more important, is that you can bring in the completed form below and pay
your modest membership dues for 2005. 

Ongoing On-the-air Events (local times shown)
Every Sunday 8:00 p.m.           Club Radio Net, 145.310 MHz duplex
Every Tuesday 8:00 p.m. Club CW Net, 3697 kHz
Every Thursday 8:00 p.m. Club SSB Net, 3762.5 kHz
Every Weekday Morning & Evening Club Commuter Net, 147.480 MHz



Dues - It is that time of year again; your modest membership fees for 2005 are due! We still only charge
$12.00 per year (that's only $1.00 per month, or about $0.03 per day...) for membership in the finest
amateur radio club in western Loudoun County. The fee for additional family members is $1.00 per year
per person.  Checks should be made out to Loudoun Amateur Radio Group (LARG). 

You can bring this form to the January meeting or mail it to our Treasurer, c/o LARG, P. O. Box 1004,
Purcellville, VA 20134. 

This form not only helps you to get your dues paid, but it also will let us update our membership data
base so that we can provide you with a new membership list early in 2005. Our big expense is mailing out
this newsletter and we need the $'s to keep it going!

Note: Your call sign, first and last name, city, and state will be posted on the publicly available LARG web
site. The other information will be available to club members only and will be posted on the password
protected members only LARG web page.

Call Sign ___________________  (if you have one)

First Name ________________________  Last Name ________________________

Phone # ________________________  (please include area code)

Mailing Address _________________________________________________________

City ________________________  State _______  ZIP _____________  (5 digits only)

email address ______________________________________________

email address ______________________________________________

Type of membership (please circle): Regular   Family   Student

I would like my LARG newsletter sent via (please circle):  USPS   email   website 

Are you a member of the LARG reflector? ___

Are you a member of ARRL? ___

Are you a member of ARES/RACES? ___

License class (please circle): None   Technician   Tech Plus   General   Advanced   Extra

What year did you first join LARG?________

What year were you first licensed? ________

What was your first call? ___________________

Thanks for taking the time to fill out yet another form! If any of this information changes, please send me
the new information so I can keep the LARG member list current.
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